
Food Program at George Jay 

2023 – 2024 

Needs Only Programs 

 
 

Lunch Program 

❖ Supplied daily for students. 

❖ We believe no child should go hungry at 

school – Feeding Futures Fund as well 

as parent contributions fund our lunch 

program. 

❖  The lunch program is a needs-only 

program which means it is available for 

families who need assistance in 

providing lunch for their child(ren).  

❖ We are unable to provide lunch to 

families who wish to participate for the 

convenience of not making a lunch. 

❖ Forms must be signed monthly for your child to participate in lunch 

program. 

No student shall be denied the opportunity to participate because of an 

inability to pay.  Please speak with the Principal, Sarah Winkler, if you are 

unable to pay. 

 

 

 

Backpack Buddies  

❖ Available for pick up in the office on Thursday or 

Friday. 

❖ Thanks to the wonderful people at Backpack 

Buddies we are able to send home a bag of food to 

aid with food over the weekend. 

 

 

 

  



Food Programs for everyone at George Jay 

2023 – 2024 

 

Breakfast Program  

❖ Runs from 8:20 – 8:45 am Monday through Thursday 

❖ Students only in the gym 

❖ A one-time registration form for the year is completed if 

your child plans to attend.  Forms are available in the 

office. 

❖ Breakfast is provided free of charge thanks to a donation 

from our community.  All students are welcome. 

 

Family Breakfast 

❖ Runs from 8:20 – 8:45 am on Fridays 

❖ Students are welcome and encouraged to bring their families. 

❖ No cell phone use inside the gym 

❖ No registration is required. 

❖ Breakfast is provided free of charge through the Feeding Futures fund.  A 

wonderful way to end the week, meet with friends and enjoy a tasty 

meal. 

 

Healthy Snack Program 

❖ Available in all classrooms. 

❖ Using the Feeding Futures Fund we supply a 

selection of healthy snacks for each classroom. 

Fresh fruit and veggies are the focus. 

❖ There is no cost to families and no need to register 

for this program. 

 

 

Cobbs Bread 

❖ Every second Thursday we have bins of free bread thanks 

to an ongoing donation from Cobbs bread. Starts September 

14th.  

❖ Families are welcome to stop by at 8:15 am and help us 

get all the bread into bags. 

❖ Bins of bread will be outside the Princess Street main doors at 8:45 for 

families to pick up.  If we have bread left we will put the bins outside at 

2:37 as well. 

 


